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McCabe Curwood rebrands to McCabes. 
 
3 September 2021: National Australian law firm McCabe Curwood has announced that as of 
Monday 6Th September 2021 they are rebranding to McCabes. 
 
The ambitious law firm has also formally launched a Government Division and plans to 
bolster their commercial practice. 
 
“McCabes is an ambitious and growing law firm; we hold our values at the core of what we 
do: integrity, excellence and courage. 
 
“The last three years have seen us grow a national footprint, develop a new division, but we 
have not lost that McCabes difference – we love what we do and go that extra mile for our 
clients. 
 
“The next stage for our firm is to bolster our commercial offer further. We have the size, 
strength and expertise to service any legal issue, and we know from the feedback we 
receive from our clients that the experience we provide as a firm is of excellent quality.” 
 
McCabes was recently included on the AFR most innovative companies list, has expanded to 
include office in Melbourne, Brisbane and Perth and services major insurance clients, 
government departments and commercial enterprises.  
 
Andrew Lacey is the Managing Principal of McCabes and the head of commercial litigation. 
 
 
For more information please contact Amanda Lacey Amanda@popcom.com.au +61 
418448570. 


